
 
 
 
7 February 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
 

HELP NEEDED  
FOR 

COONABARABRAN SHOW GATE ROSTER 
FRIDAY 2/3/18 AND SATURDAY 3/3/18 

 
 
At the Coonabarabran Show on 2 and 3 March 2018, our P&C raise funds by supervising the 
Showground gates at the Highway entrance and the Bowling Club entrance. Year 11 
students will work with them and raise funds for their own Farewell Ceremony next year. 
 
A roster is open on our School Webpage. You can also call the school and we will place your 
name on the roster if you do not have internet access.  The webpage should be opened 
using the Google Chrome search engine. 
 
Please consider helping out by supervising the Showground gates for two hours on Friday or 
Saturday.  It is a much appreciated way of supporting our hardworking P&C and also our 
Year 11 students.  Thanking you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms M Doolan 
RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 
 


